
Be prepared
New peak and 
school services

Starting Monday 14 February new 
services are being introduced on the 
Western Line .



Additional morning and 
afternoon services on 
the Western Line
Double-tracking between Boston Road and 
Avondale is now complete. From Monday 14 
February the following new weekday services 
commence:

u Three morning services New Lynn - Britomart
u Two morning services Britomart - Newmarket 

- then express to New Lynn
u Five afternoon services Britomart - New Lynn
u Three afternoon services New Lynn express to 

Newmarket - Britomart 

And you can get to town earlier on weekdays 
on the new 5.38am ex-Waitakere service.

More trains, more choice and more room!!

Make sure you pick 
up a copy of your new 
timetable – available 
from onboard train 
staff or from the 
Britomart Information 
Kiosk. 

Phone 366 6400 or visit 
www.maxx.co.nz for 
more information.

Auckland Regional Transport Authority (ARTA) together 
with Connex Auckland, is working to improve your train services. 
Train services are funded by ARTA and operated by Connex Auckland.


